Email IRO Guwahati

Proposal for diversion of 14.29 ha - reg

From : IRO Guwahati <iro.guwahati-mefcc@gov.in> Thu, Feb 10, 2022 05:17 PM
Subject : Proposal for diversion of 14.29 ha - reg

To : PCCF Secretary <pccfnsecy-arn@nic.in>, ccfnodalar
<ccfnodalar@gmail.com>

Name of the proposal : Proposal for diversion of 14.29 ha of Forest Land for
Construction of Survansamba to Kanakpur Road from 0.00 km to 6.55 km by CPWD
under Tawang District of Arunachal Pradesh.

Online proposal number : FP/AR/ROAD/36519/2018

Sir,

With respect to the above, it is to inform that the In- Principle Approval vide letter No.
FOR. 11-06/Cons/2018/3176-81 dated 31.12.2020 has been granted by State Govt. under
General Approval and the same has been received in this office. However, the status of the
proposal is showing pending with IRO, Guwahati.

In this regard, State Govt. is requested to provide a copy of the notesheet (the notesheet
page wherein the IPA has been approved) in respect of this proposal to this office for
necessary uploading on the Parivesh Portal.

Regards,
IRO, Guwahati
MoEF&CC



